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https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=EGorfMwEtEi30d9QFOXXNHgUEvtSk39Ir7JiIt8NHa9UOEdFRzVSQUdBUEVWMlBPVlZSOVZOVkhQMS4u


 







 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=EGorfMwEtEi30d9QFOXXNHgUEvtSk39Ir7JiIt8NHa9UM1NZSlhZVjE2TVpIME0wTlk0MDU3VkFPRS4u
https://specialmenu.hcl.co.uk/
https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=EGorfMwEtEi30d9QFOXXNHgUEvtSk39Ir7JiIt8NHa9UOEdFRzVSQUdBUEVWMlBPVlZSOVZOVkhQMS4u
https://www.sunsafeschools.co.uk/uvForecast/
https://youtu.be/OwJ3-14TWuA
https://youtu.be/OwJ3-14TWuA
https://www.schoolreaders.org/schoolreaders-storytime-activities
https://youtu.be/LqPqKN7vRsA
https://youtu.be/LqPqKN7vRsA
https://youtu.be/zUi_MV9Lgeg
https://youtu.be/zUi_MV9Lgeg








AYLESBURY’S LOCAL 
SCHOOL UNIFORM 

SUPPLIER 
 

 

Our shop is located at: 
 

 

Unit 11 

The Vale Industrial Estate 

Southern Road 

Aylesbury 

HP19 9EW 

 

 
www.bucksschoolwearplus.co.uk 

 

 

Tel: 01296 422120 
 

 

Free parking  
 

 

Opening hours 

Monday – Saturday 
from 9.00am - 5.00pm 

Due to Coronavirus, government 

guidelines require us to strictly limit the 

number of people in our store at any one 

time. Therefore in order to avoid people 

having to queue for hours outside, we are 

handling things differently this year. 

Please see as follows. 

This year it’s vitally important that 

you do NOT leave buying the uniform 

you need until the last minute. 

If your child is starting school in 

September, we recommend booking a 

personal shopping appointment for fitting 

advice.  We can assist you by visually 

judging which sizes your child will need.  

This is important because due to the 

guidelines our changing rooms are closed 

and your child will not be able to try items 

on in the store. 

Also, we must ask that only one adult 

accompanies each child who needs 

uniform and that where possible 

customers wear a face covering. 

Wherever possible parents/carers of 

existing students should order online, 

preferably selecting ‘Click & Collect’. This 

will save you the cost of postage and avoid 

the risk of items getting lost in the post.  

If you need to exchange any uniform 

bought online that’s the wrong size, you 

must please return it within 14 days.  All 

exchanged items will be quarantined for 

72 hours. 

To place an order, book an appointment or 

watch a guide on how to measure your 

child please visit our website.  

http://www.bucksschoolwearplus.co.uk/
http://www.bucksschoolwearplus.co.uk/

